
Welcome to the worship of God this morning, and to 
our shared life in this church. It is a 
pleasure to have you with us today. 
Seat cushions are available at the 
back of the sanctuary. Please ask a 
greeter for assistance. We invite 
guests to sign our guest book  
located at the back of the sanctuary. 

PRAYER INVITATION 
As Christians, we have been called to pray 
for each other in all circumstances. To help 
with this, we simply move through the  church 

membership list. Today we ask that you hold the 
persons listed in your prayers: Craig Sandberg; 
Terry Saunders; Brian & Donna Scoging; Judy 
Sennett; Jan Sewell; Bill Shanks; Don Shanks; 
Donald Shanks; Viola Shanks; Leslie Shanks-
Lalime; Robert & Shirley Shaw; Lynda Siironen; 
Carol & Ron Silver; Trudy Silver; John Simons; Mary 
Sipos; Gary Smith & Joe Ehrler; Lindsay & Jon, Isla, 
Sadie, Noelle Smith; Bruce Snyder 
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WEEK OF SEPT 22 - 29, 2019 

Mon 23 - Fun & Fitness @ 9:30am 
Wed 25 - Fun & Fitness @ 9:30am 
Wed 25 - Core Meeting @ 10:00am 
Wed 25 - Music Pups @ 5:30pm 
Thurs 26 - Music Pups @ 11:00am 

SATURDAY OCTOBER 26, 2019 

Knights of Columbus Centre 
301 May St S, Thunder Bay 

Doors Open at 5pm ❖ Trivia starts at 6pm 

A Buffet Dinner and Coffee & Tea will be Provided 

Tickets are $50 per person or 

$350 for a table of 8 

Only 28 tables available, so book early! 

Tickets can be purchased at  

St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 

207 Brodie St. S. - 807-622-4273 

& 

Calico Coffeehouse 

316 Bay St 

! PRIZE FOR BEST GROUP COSTUME ! 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES 
 

Congratulatory cards have been sent to the 
following students recognizing their  

academic achievements.  
 
 

Abbie Hurtig graduated from the Social Sciences 
Programme at Confederation College.  

 

Hanna Alto, graduating from Westgate CVI, will be 
attending Lakehead University this fall.  

Medicine is her goal. 
 

Jessica and Ashley Tymchyshyn received 
English degrees from Lakehead University. 

 

Merissa Lesovich successfully completed the 
Medical Laboratory Assistant Programme at 

Confederation College. 
 

Faith Prosyk graduated from Superior CVI 
 

Cameron Johnsen graduating from Westgate CVI 
will be attending the Arts/Science Programme at 

Master university. 
 

Aidan Hole successfully completed the IB 
Programme at Superior CVI and will be attending 
Laurentian University’s Architectural Programme 

 
 

We wish them all success in their  
future endeavours.   

FOOD BANK DRIVE 
 

September is here and fall routines have begun. 
At St. Andrew’s, this is the season to help stock 
the shelves of the food bank. 
During September and Octo-
ber, Mission and Outreach 
urges you to donate non0-

perishable food items. Add a 
food bank donation to your 

shopping list this week. 
 

THANK YOU 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who helped to 
support Pres-B-Camp this summer! Thanks to you 

both camps were a big success! 

THANK YOU 
 

We are thankful to Susan Dynes for leading Wor-
ship today while Rev. Joyce is away in Geraldton. 
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From Rev. Joyce 
 

I am in Geraldton for worship today, but the sermon series on remembering our baptism 
continues. Part three of four is Remember what you have. May you be blessed as you 

worship today and I will see you next week as we celebrate and witness the profession of faith of Sherry 
Prieston and Ellen Ashton.   

 

The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience,  
kindness, generosity, faithfulness,  

gentleness and self-control. 
 Galatians 5:22-23. 

 

 “Goodness: to have the nature of God, and therefore, to be able to discern right from wrong, do good to 
others, and expose evil and injustice. Goodness results from the Spirit developing within us the same 
sense of right and wrong God has. Loving confrontation comes from this character quality. Goodness 
may be expressed as taking a stand against wrong in the lives of others or in society. Goodness must 

always work hand-in-hand with kindness. Goodness boldly calls people to accountability. Kindness 
tempers our attitude in confrontation. Kindness without goodness can become co-dependence, but 

goodness without kindness can result in unnecessary harshness and judgments.”  
 

Carolyn Slaughter. Following Jesus; steps to a passionate faith. Leader Guide. Abingdon Press. Nashville.2008. p74.  

ST. ANDREW’S PRESBYTERIAN 
 

207 S. Brodie Street, Thunder Bay, P7E 1C1 
Phone: (807) 622-4273 

Rev. Joyce Yanishewski 
minister.standrewspres@tbaytel.net 

(807) 632-8348 
Organist ~ Connor Curran 

Choir Director ~ Jamie Gerow 
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Bookkeeper ~ Diane Berube 
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office.standrewspres@tbaytel.net  
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Sunday Worship - 11:00 am 

Office Hours:  Mon. to Fri.  9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

SIGN UP FOR MUSIC PUPS 
For infants up to 4, register for fun 
filled classes of singing, dancing, 
movement and instrument play.  

 Parents learn how to enrich their 
child's music environment, increase music 

potential and understand music development.  
Wednesday evening or Thursday morning classes 
are available. The cost is $125 for the first child & 

$90 for the second child from the same family. 
The program runs from Sept. 25 - Nov. 28. 

Contact Rev. Joyce  at 632-8348 to register or  
for more information. 

STEWARDSHIP MOMENT 
 

And God is able to provide you with every blessing in 
abundance, so that by always having enough of every-
thing, you may share abundantly in every good work. 

 

2 Corinthians 9:8 

A PCC MISSION MOMENT 
 

Committed to serving  
 

For over 90 years, Tyndale St-Georges 
Community Centre has offered empowering, 

supportive programs and services to the 
community of Little Burgundy in south-west 

Montreal. As one of the few English community 
centres in the city, Tyndale’s programs include 

early literacy programs for preschoolers,  
after-school programming and day camps for 
school-aged children and life-skills training for 

adults. Located in an area that faces challenges 
related to poverty and has a high concentration of 
single-parent families, the centre is committed to 
ensuring that each member of the community has 
the opportunity and skills needed to realize their 

full potential. 
 

Presbyterians Sharing helps people  
realize their full potential 

CHURCH PUBLICATIONS 
 

The latest PCC Connections newspaper is now 
available at the back of the sanctuary and the  

newest edition of These Days (Oct. - Dec. 2019)  
are available in the front office. 

PARISH HEALTH MINISTRY  
LOAN CUPBOARD 

 

Wheelchairs, walkers, canes etc. are available for 
borrowing at no charge from the Loan Cupboard.  

These items can be signed out at the church office. 


